
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 10:12 AM 
To: 26371-80365874@requests.muckrock.com 
Subject: response to public record request 
 
Mr. Sirota, 
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London, Counsel to Governor Shumlin. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
__________________________ 
 
Dear Mr. Sirota,  
 
I write in response to your public record act request dated June 21, 2016 regarding two DGA 
events.  Please be aware this office does not have records “produced or acquired in the course of public 
agency business” related to these purely DGA events.  1 V.S.A. § 317(b).   
 
Thank you, 
Sarah London 
 
 


